
There seem to be no common sense in Salem.  And SB 1154 is one of them.  And 
now I read about proposed lithium mine in eastern Oregon would allow 260+ drill sites on 
public land. Public comment opens through April 25.   Our government is thinking about 
allowing a foreign government to mine lithium in our state??? 

No wonder people are moving out of Oregon and business are closing their doors.    

This and many other bills should be a hard NO. 

PLEASE VOTE NO, on SB 1154 

Sincerely,  

Karen Traner-Bartley 

 

 

 


